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Re: Year 11 Mock Examination Weeks 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 11 students will be undertaking their second set of mock examinations from Monday 7th 

March until Thursday 17th March.  Students must ensure they arrive on time, have all their 

equipment, and their personalised examination timetable. 

It is vitally important that all Year 11 students sit all mock examinations, as this may be the 

basis of Teacher Assessed Grades if the summer 2022 exam series is cancelled, as occurred in 

May-June 2021. In addition, references for college, sixth form and apprenticeships will 

include mock examination results. The government are planning for exams to take place this 

summer, but with Covid-19, those plans may be forced to change. 

Students must arrive at the Academy by 08:20 each day, and will leave at 15:30. Please 

note that no additional revision sessions or interventions will be taking place during the mock 

examination weeks. Students must bring with them their normal equipment: two black pens, two 

pencils, a 30cm ruler, rubber, scientific calculator and optional highlighter pens in a clear 

pencil case.  

On Friday 18th March, students that have missed any mock examinations will need to 

come into the Academy to complete those missing assessments. All other Year 11 students 

will work from home and access remote learning on a wide range of RSHE information. Year 

11 students are required to email their Tutor by 09:30 on this day to demonstrate they have 

engaged with the material on the Academy website. 



 
 

 

Mock examination results will be available for Year 11 students and parent/carers on 

Thursday 7th April at Parents’ Consultation Evening. 

If you have any further questions, please contact Mr. Mills at cmills@q3langley.org.uk 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mr. C Mills 
Vice Principal  
cmills@q3langley.org.uk 
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